





Summer 2016 Issue 8 August 19 LAKEVIEW NEWS

Available at fine camp newsstands everywhere!

Dear LakeView Families,

Our 78th summer has drawn to a close but it left us all with some very special memories. Thanks so much for having fun with us this summer! A reminder of some of the highlights from our end:

- •Opening camp with loads of beautiful new flower beds and seeing wellness with a whole new look and fabulous new bathrooms.
- *Watching very talented dance and song performances at morning meetings.
- *Spending the week with the 3rd annual senior camp Adventure Overnight Week, and adding the first ever Performing Arts Overnight Week.
- •Watching KK campers as they explore their new fish pond and garden paradise.
- *Laughing, smiling and being mesmerized by five amazing theatrical performances.
- •Enjoying the amazing and entertaining staff talent show.
- *Seeing campers paddle our new war canoe for the first time on Farrington Lake.
- •Best of all was seeing the faces filled with pride and accomplishment of every camper who received their 5 year medallions and 10 year jerseys this summer. As well as staff for hitting their 5, 10 and 15 year milestones.

Christina and I would like to thank you for giving us the opportunity to work with your children and with the help of an amazing staff create a nurturing, safe, exciting and extremely memorable

2017 will surely be another stellar summer so stay tuned for some exciting additions. In the meantime, we wish all of our staff and campers a successful start to the new school year and thank

all of you for being a part of our family this summer!

Our Warmest Wishes,

Doug and Christina

Only 310 Days Until Opening Day 2017!

Congratulations to the recipients of the annual North Star Camper Award –

Caitlyn Harris and Ian Muhlbach!





These Senior Campers were selected by the staff for displaying characteristics that exemplify what it means to be an outstanding LakeView camper, including an amazing sense of adventure, constant participation, enthusiasm, and an overall excellent attitude. Great job this summer!

THERE'S STILL TIME FOR ENROLLMENT FOR 2017

A big THANK YOU to our 2017 Early
Enrollers! REMINDER – The camp office
is open until 6 pm today, so there is still
time for early enrollment, you can fax

(732-821-9456) or email

(info@lakeviewdaycamp.com)

the enrollment forms to us!

We can't wait to see you next summer!!

LakeView Day Camp 505 Riva Avenue East Brunswick, NJ 08816 732.821.8933 www.LakeViewDayCamp.com 732.821.9456 fax







Special Congratulations to campers who have been at LakeView for 5 years!

Matt Ackerman Ben Ackerman Zach Albert Halevy Helena Blivaiss Sarah Bores Zach Braunstein Trevor Bridge River Cale Nathan Charleston Winnie Coen **Gavin Coen Brayden Cicero Maya Craven Zoe Craven Lainey Deignan** Thea Dietze **Andreas Gesser Jackson Fong Robert Fornes** Sofia Grosso **Gabe Grosso Aaron Honig Faith Horowitz Alanna Huggins** Ben Hutkin **Beckett Johnson-Walters Ariana Keith** Liv Janaczek **Avery Keith Gabe Lentzner Hannah Linsen** Brayden Kesselman **Maximillian Liste Zack Musmanno Abby Pevzner** Julia Reznik **Griffin Scholder Alex Rokhsar** Julia Schaer **Henry Seigerman** Ellie Sheehan **Benjamin Shir Jack Sherman** Caleb Shimoni Josh Sokol William Todd **Luke Vande Woude** Lisa Wan Madilyn Zatorski

And EXTRA SPECIAL Congrats to our 10-year campers!

Caroline Boris Brianna Cohen Max Hutkin Griffin Mosco
Michael Palumbo Mackenzie Schoch

5-Year Staff Combined Staff and Camper Members

Greg Banks Lee Chiarello Esther Clayton Ashleigh David
Caryn Davis Dan Epstein Shalayah Gaines Jon Grove
Judy Horowitz Brian Marrero Kristin Parodi Jason Shindler
Harry Wachtel Sarah Yoffredo

10-Year Combined Staff and Camper Members

Joseph Kawalec Casey Schoch Keith Schoch

15- Year Combined Staff and Camper Members
Becky Gilbert



